
New Ashford Select Board Meeting 

April 26, 2016 

 

Board Present:  Jason Jayko (chair), Ken McInerney, Mark Phelps 

Others Present:  Keith LaCasse, Lori Jayko 

 

Meeting opened at 6:31 

 

1.  Annual Town Warrant:  The annual town warrant was reviewed.  The thirteenth article was 

amended.  The eighteenth article was amended. The warrant will be sent to legal counsel. 

 

2.  Greylock Road:  The RFP was reviewed and amended based on legal counsel’s advice.  Also, 

added that the Select Board reserves the right to accept/reject any or all bids.   Guardrails can be 

purchased through the Berkshire Regional Purchasing Group.  Bidder’s Conference will be held 

May 14, 2016, rain date May 21, 2016.  The notice to bid will be placed in the newspaper.           

Ken met with Erica Krueter for the monthly update.   

The Conservation Commission needs to meet about the project.   

 

3.  Public Comment and any other subjects for consideration: The board received an e-mail from 

the Building Inspector, Don Torrico.  He updated the Residential Permit Application packet and 

sent a copy for the town website.  Don would like the Board to appoint Mark Kruzel, to fill in 

when Don is not available.  Mark made a motion to appoint Mark Kruzel as Assistant Building 

Inspector, seconded by Ken.           

 

Approve the Select Board minutes for April 19, 2016.  On a motion by Mark, seconded by Jason 

the minutes were approved.  Ken abstained. 

 

Next meeting May 2, 2016 at 6:30 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:55. 


